CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: August 6, 2008

TO: Greg Hooper, City Council President

RE: TRAC Committee Update

The TRAC Committee, consisting of Captain Mike Johnson, Christina Russell, Chief
Ron Crowell, Vince Foisy and myself, has met subsequent to the last City Council
update to discuss the transfer of all PSAP calls to the Oakland County Communications
Center. The Rochester Hills Communications Center has requested a series of reports,
both monthly and annually, to provide data regarding the transition. The committee has
come to an agreement on the reports and all sides feel comfortable should Council
choose to move forward with implementation. Chief Crowell is available tonight to
answer any questions you might have. Should Council commit to move forward, it is
estimated that the transfer period would take approximately 2-3 weeks.



